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Sent:
To:
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Subject:

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicions Please take cxtra

Ellen Gates [N

13 May 2022 17:50

Sonia Cupid

planning@dpnf.org.uk; maya De Souza

Re: Consultation Request - 2022/0077/P - 10528102 - 17, Glenhurst Avenue,
London, NW5 1PT

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verity vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sonia

Thank you for consulting the Dartmouth Park Neighbourhood Forum on this application. We have reviewed

it and do not wish to make any comments on the current application.

Regards

Ellen Gates

DPNF Planning Committee

0On 05/05/2022 14:10, Sonia Cupid wrote:

Hello

Hope all is well. | am the officer dealing with this application. This was validated in April but
unfortunately a letter of consultation was not sent to you at that time.

Could you please review the submission and let me know at you earliest opportunity of you
have any comments.

| would really appreciate a response by 18/05/2022 if possible.

Kind regards

Sonia Cupid

Planning Technician

Development Management

London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 2090
Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure
access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or
email.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.



This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or
copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in
error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new
Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you
and residents.



